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REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Community and Protective Services Committee recommend 

that Council approve the repeal of the Fees and Charges for Ottawa Fire 

Services By-Law 2006-76, as amended, and the re-enactment of the by-

law as described in Document 1 and this report, to include the recovery 

of Ottawa Fire Services Fees and Charges for the use of special 

equipment and materials in responding to emergencies at residential 

properties.  

Chief Kim Ayotte and Deputy Chief Paul Hutt of the Ottawa Fire Service 

responded to questions from Committee members with regards to charges for 

consumables and to reassure members that residents without insurance would 

not get billed for items and that insurance rates would not rise for recouping 

costs from insurance companies.  

The report recommendation was put to Committee and CARRIED as presented. 

 

 


